
Friday 26th May 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have had a fantastic response and interest in our Family Fun Night on 

Friday 30th June. Thank you. The event is now going to take place and the 

booking information is below.  

 

The evening will comprise of a variety of games and sporting activities for 

the whole family of all ages to join in with and time for a relaxed picnic time 

on the field in our lovely summer sunshine. (The event would be weather 

permitting – if the event had to be cancelled all money would be returned.)  

 

We need to charge £5 per family for the event to cover costs. Each family 

will receive a small healthy goodies bag and any profits would go to school 

funds. Families are asked to bring their own picnics and picnic rugs/chairs. 

Lots of activities would be available to try and enjoy during the course of 

the evening and a few challenges too. 

 

Places are limited as we need to keep to a recommended number of people 

so places will be allocated on a FIRST COME - FIRST SERVED basis. If you 

wish to book for your family please pay online by visiting 

www.schoolgateway.com.  We will then send your family ticket home with 

the oldest child.   

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs. Smith and Mrs. Hamblett 

 

Family Fun and Picnic Event 

 

 

_____________________ (name of oldest child in school) ______(class) 

 

We would like to book a place for the above event on Friday 30th June 6 – 

9pm and we have paid online at www.schoolgateway.com  

 

Number of people in the family ___________ 

 

Signed ________________________________ 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/
http://www.schoolgateway.com/


 


